Target Tables

The new curriculum has raised the bar for our pupils and we wish to rise with it. One such area is Times Tables. Children by Year 4 are expected to know their tables up to 12 x 12. This is an excellent idea as tables are fundamental in Maths and help in so many ways.

We have decided to focus on this by setting children tables practice 5 times a week Monday to Friday. The children will identify their next target table to learn and will practise it until they have learnt that table off by heart.
My Maths 
All the children of Morley Primary School have a ‘My Maths’ account. We encourage children and parents to access this website as it has lots of lessons and games that link to many different aspects of the curriculum. 

Although we don’t usually set My Maths as a weekly task, we strongly encourage that children use the resource as a fun, modern way of practising maths online. Choose an area that needs practise and identify the level of work that you feel is challenging your child. 

Although the curriculum has changed and levels are no longer so relevant, the tasks and work are still very beneficial for all children from Year 1 all the way up to Year 6. Good luck.

